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Response to 3/29/18 letter re: DJ Khaled

Michael J. Schwab
To: Laura Smith

WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Ms. Smith,

Fri, Apr 6, 2018 at 11:58 AM

We represent Khaled Khaled (aka DJ Khaled) and are writing in response to your letter of March 29, 2018.

DJ Khaled has investigated the claims and allegations set forth in your letter. Without any admission or concession of any
wrongdoing, in an abundance of caution, the posts identified or referenced in your letter, as well as other posts, have

been either deleted or amended to include #ad, as applicable, or are no longer accessible.

We assume this ends the matter.
Regards,
Michael Schwab

Michael J. Schwab
Counsel
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This email and the information contained herein and attachments hereto are legally privileged and confidential information
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any forwarding, dissemination, use, distribution or copying of this email, its contents, and/or its
attachments, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents thereof is strictly prohibited. If you have received his
email in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete the email and any attachments and destroy any tangible

manifestation thereof. Thank you.





